
TAB K 
Board of Trustees 
Washtenaw Community College 

DISCUSSION 
4800 E. Huron River Drive 
Ann Arbor, Michigan 48105-4800 
 
 
Subject:  Date: 
 Business Education Building Entryway Door Replacements  May 25, 2021 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
This project seeks to replace both exterior entryway (store front) doors as well as the interior entryway fire 
doors for the B.E. building. All these entryway doors are original to the B.E. building and are requiring more 
frequent repairs.  The frame and thresholds over the years have decayed causing the doors at times not to 
securely close. The funding requested will replace the doors, thresholds, framing, glazing, hardware and closers 
for better functionality, improve security and fire safety.    
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is the recommendation that the Board of Trustees approve this replacement contract with Calvin Glass in the 
amount not to exceed $162,200.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A ROLL CALL VOTE WILL BE TAKEN 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Prepared by: William Johnson   Recommended by:  
Title: Executive Vice President of Finance       Rose B. Bellanca, President 
 and CFO  
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